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29th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Re: CGP Study books for Homework 
 
By now your child should have brought home two CGP books – one for Maths and one for English. In the past, 
parents have found them very helpful for their supporting their child to learn at home. Furthermore, teachers 
saw vast improvements in pupils’ work when they completed these books with their parents. 
 
We also choose this method as it saves time, paper and money photocopying bits of paper that can get lost 
easily. The books offer consistency and also have the answers in so that you can check your child’s work. You 
may want to look through the answers yourself before checking your child’s work or helping them.  
 
On teams we have posted documents that are the contents page showing a date that is suggested for 
completing the work. Please try to stick to this as it will get you and your child into a routine. I will also email 
those out to you. 
 
Our school is very diverse as you know, which means our pupils have varying levels of English and Maths. To 
cater for this and meet everyone’s needs we sometimes have to give a child a book at their level which may be 
below their year group. Please explain to your child that this is ok and they should not be upset about having a 
book with a different year group on it. 
 
Thank you for supporting your child to learn at home. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Karen Kondo 
Head teacher 
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